
 
 

Sunday, June 7, 2020 

 

 

 

Hutterthal is suspending church services indefinitely. 
 

Pastor Jacks video clip can be viewed at  
www.HMCFreeman.org  

 

Title :“ When the pastor comes.... Part 1 
Text: Jeremiah 3:25  

 

Hutterthal Mennonite Church 

Christ Centered– Living, Relating, Serving 

http://www.HMCFreeman.org


Hutterthal Church offerings:  As you know, church expenses con-
tinue to come in on schedule whether we meet or not.  It would be 
much appreciated if you could send your regular offering checks to 
our church treasurer, John Clem, at his personal address:  PO Box 
493, Freeman, SD 57029.  Or it may be given electronically.as  
Chad has provided an opportunity for you to give on-line to HMC 
through our church website.  If you are interested, go to the web-
site and click "offering".   Please note that this is a credit card trans-
action and the regular card fee would be subtracted from your 
gift.  If you have questions, you may contact Chad. 
 
HMC Congregational  Ministries  June project is for the Yankton 
Banquet. A cash donation is needed to cover the expenses. Send 
your donation to Joyce Hofer P.O. Box 548, Freeman SD 57029. We 
will be NOT SERVING this year but still furnishing the food.   
 
We've all enjoyed kettle korn at the MCC Relief Sale and you can 
purchase it again this year on June 16 from 3-7pm on the vacant 
corner lot north of Merchants State Bank in Freeman.  A portion of 
the total proceeds will be designated to Mennonite Central Com-
mittee. 
 

Please join MCC on June 16 at 1 p.m. CST/ 12 p.m. MDT, for a webi-
nar: MCC’s migration work in Mexico, Honduras and Guatemala/El 
Salvador to discuss questions such as: How are MCC workers and 
partners in Latin America being affected by COVID-19? How are 
U.S. policies and protocols affecting the spread of the virus among 
the vulnerable population? How are organizations and faith com-
munities responding? And how can each of us get involved and sup-
port their work during this time? Learn how to join this conversa-
tion at mcc.org/immigration-webinar-series.  
 

You’re invited to join MCC on June 17th at 6 p.m. CST/ 5 p.m. MDT 
for a webinar featuring Paul Shetler Fast, MCC's global health coordi-
nator. Learn how COVID-19 is threatening the developing world 
and how MCC is responding. MCC’s monthly webinar series, featur-
ing a wide variety of stories from MCC projects from around the 
world, explores how MCC is responding to COVID-19. Experts in the 
field will give us a behind-the-scenes experience, sharing their own 
stories. Come with your questions! Register for upcoming webinars 
and browse through past recordings at mcccanada.ca/mcc-webinar
-series.   

https://mcc.org/immigration-webinar-series
https://mcccanada.ca/mcc-webinar-series
https://mcccanada.ca/mcc-webinar-series


 

Prayer Request: 

• Don Waltner, (Brandon’s Uncle) who is still hospitalized.  
• Clara Koerner and Billy Beseman who were married yester-

day at Hutterthal on June 6th. May the Lord bless their un-
ion. 

• Pray for our congregation as we continue to take steps to 
invite a new pastor. Give us an open mind and heart to ac-
cept this person and family. May we focus on what is most 
important: a person who loves Christ, His Word, and His 
church..  

• Pray for the peace of our cities and towns, our rural commu-
nities, and our entire country — not for a peace that ignores 
the cries of those who suffer, but for a peace that acknowl-
edges the pain, offers humble repentance, and works to right 
the wrongs of racial injustice that were so tragically brought 
to the forefront last week in Minnesota.  



 

“However many blessings 

we expect from God, 

His infinite liberality will 

always exceed 

all our wishes 

and our thoughts” 

 

 

Pastor Jack Scandrett 
Contact Information: 

email: jackscandrett4@gmail.com 
Pastor Jack’s Mobile: 605.679.0258 

Church Office contact: 605.925.7186 
email: Hutterthal@goldenwest.net 
Web page: www.hmcfreeman.org 

June Projects 

Congregational   Ministries:      Yankton Banquet, Cash project 

        Send your cash donation to Joyce Hofer P.O. Box 548,     

         Freeman SD 57029.  

Children’s S.S.      MCC 

 


